Chiseldon Tennis Club is situated at the top corner of the Recreation Field, behind the football
pitch. Access is via Norris Close.

We have 3 lovely purple and green courts that are floodlit for year round play and a clubhouse. It
is a members club but one of the courts is available for ‘ pay and play’. This court can be booked
through Chiseldon House Hotel, arefundable deposit is required for the key and it costs £10 for
an hours play. We are very grateful to the hotel for offering this service.

We play mens, ladies and mixed teams in the Swindon & District Winter and Summer Leagues at
various levels and although a small club are proud to have 3 different teams playing in their
respective top divisions.

We have 2 Club Recreation sessions a week- Wednesdays from 6.30pm and Sundays from
10.30am.

All members are welcome to these sessions to play at all levels from beginners onwards as

well as being able to use the courts at ant other time. Anyone thinking of joining is very welcome
to come to a couple of sessions to try us out!

All details are available on our website, put in Chiseldon Tennis Club and it comes up
(clubspark.lta.org.uk/Chiseldon Tennis Club).

We are also on Facebook and any events are posted on the Parish Council website.

We have a brilliant Coach-Phil Kerley-who coaches tots, juniors and adults at any level. He makes
his courses fun and enjoyable , offering good rates to club members. He runs regular junior and
adult coaching programmes and 2 cardio tennis sessions (Friday am and Saturday pm). Non
members are also welcome and details are on the website and Facebook pages.

We are participating again this year in the Nature Valley Big Tennis Weekend (formerlyGBTW). It is
FREE TENNIS for all and is on Sunday May 19" from 10am-2pm with sessions catering FOR ALL AGE
GROUPS AND ABILITIES. You can book your Free place via clubspark .lta.org.uk.

The club is run by volunteers and we would welcome anyone who might be interested in helping
us. We are grateful for the help and support of the Parish Council and offer our thanks to them,
especially keith and Clair who are our main contacts.

We are extremely proud of out Tennis Club and the facilities we offer but are disappointed that
despite our continual efforts we do not attract new members although we recognise this is also
the case for other local clubs.

So more players, young or old, beginners or improvers will be most welcome.

We hope in the future that many more Chiseldon residents will take advantage of the wonderful
facility available to them and give tennis a go.



